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October 23, 2015 
 
 

The Honorable Tom Wheeler 
Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Dear Chairman Wheeler: 

 
On behalf of the Dallas Regional Chamber, I encourage you to support the proposed merger of Charter 
Communications, Time Warner Cable, and Bright House Networks into New Charter.  

The Dallas region has a vibrant innovation and technology industry, and it is important that we continue to 
build our broadband infrastructure. New Charter will benefit our region and bring enhanced services to 
our members. 

If the merger is approved, New Charter plans to build one million residential network lines and invest at 
least $2.5 billion in the building of commercial networks. With innovative products, high-quality customer 
service, and faster internet experience at a better value, New Charter will add competition to the cable 
broadband industry. 

In addition to more options and increased broadband speeds, New Charter will provide new investments 
and jobs across the United States. The organization will hire and train thousands of new employees for 
customer service call centers and field technical operations. 

I hope you will strongly consider the benefits of New Charter and approve the merger.  

 
All best wishes, 
 

 
Dale Petroskey       
President and CEO 


